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Welcome back to school. We hope that you have all had a fantastic Easter holiday and enjoyed the sunshine! This half term our topic is ‘Minibeasts.’ We started this topic with an exciting minibeast art day on Thursday and a minibeast hunt today. We also hope to create a wormery and butterfly garden in the classrooms so that the children have the opportunity to see minibeats at work and have firsthand experience of the live cycle of a butterfly.



School



P.E.
This half term the children will participate in P.E on a Monday, Tuesday and Thursday. Please return your child’s P.E kit to school and ensure they have a warm top for outdoor sessions. 
Please also ensure that you have returned your child’s water bottle to school.
What will we be learning about?
· To write non-fiction books and reports about 
Minibeasts
To read a range of stories about minibeasts such as Superworm by Julia Donaldson.
· To make comparisons between minibeasts found in the UK and in other countries
· To find out the role minibeasts played in the Great Plague of 1665.
· To find out about plants and habitats in the local environment.
· To name a range of minibeasts and describe their body parts.
· To find out how minibeasts help the environment.
· To investigate the life cycle of minibeasts such as frogs, ladybirds and butterflies.
· To create minibeast artwork including work with clay. 
· To sing a range of minibeast songs.


	



Homework
This half term we will not be sending a weekly homework in your child’s planner. If you would like to do any homework with your child please practise telling the time and also find out facts about Minibeasts.
We will continue to send home reading books, spellings to learn and Maths Facts books.
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